Good Morning MIT Academy and welcome back!

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance.

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

HONOR ROLL CERTIFICATES:

Students please pick up your certificates <u>before school or during lunchtime</u> from Ms. Diana in the Main Office.

PAN –ASIAN CLUB:

Pan-Asian Club meets during High School lunchtime in Mr. Lumanglas' Room S.

ATTENTION SOPHOMORES & JUNIORS:

If you are interested in helping plan a Career Day, please see Mr. Katz in room J. Students are able to earn Community service and internship hours.

VIDEO GAME TOURNAMENT:

MIT Students are you and your friends interested in competitive gaming? If you are, Gaming club is hosting their Video Game Team Tournament, where you and your friends can compete against each other for the title of MIT's Video Game Champion. 3 vs 3 Overwatch for PC and 2 vs 2 Super Smash Bros for Wii U. The Tournament will be Saturday April 21st from 11 AM to 4 PM. Entree for the Tournament is \$5 but this will for yourself, so make sure that your friend or friends buy their own entree 15 minutes before the tournament starts. Prizes will also be given to the winners. So are you and your teammates prepared for the battle ahead?

PARTICIPATORY BUDGET:

As residents of Vallejo, Participatory Budgeting gives YOU a say in how our tax dollars are spent. All residents 14 years or older are eligible to vote. On Wednesday, April 25th, the PB is coming to MIT and we want YOU to VOTE! Use the **POWER of YOUR Voice** & vote on 4/25. You can vote online at pbvallejo.org. So easy you can vote from your phone!

STUDENTS:

After school tutoring is held in Ms. Stennett's classroom Room A5, Mondays-Fridays, from 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm. If you are struggling with school work, please take advantage of this helpful service. If you are in ASP, you must check in first with your ASP teacher.

TALENT SHOW AUDITIONS:

Got Talent? Do you sing, rap, dance or play a musical instrument? Are you a magician or a soon to be Stand-Up comic? **Auditions for the talent show will be held THIS Thursday, April 19**th **in Ms. White's classroom, room O2 from 4pm-5:30 pm.** There will also be auditions in Mr. Farmer's classroom on Friday, April 20th & 27th in EV-10 from 4pm – 5:30 pm. See flyer attached.

SPRING FORMAL:

Middle Schoolers are you ready to party? The Spring Formal hosted by the class of 2020 will be held in the MPR, Friday, April 27^{th} from 6:30 pm - 9:00 pm. Tickets will be \$5 for singles and \$8 for couples. Tickets at the door will be \$8 (singles only). Food and drinks will be available, so don't forget to bring your cash. See flyer attached.

TALENT SHOW:

Presented by the Class of 2020, come watch your friends perform at MIT's Talent Show. The show starts at 6pm at Hogan Middle School on Friday, May 4th. Tickets are currently \$6 and they will be \$8 at the door. Food and drinks will be available for purchase! See flyer attached.

No birthdays today! ⊗

This Friday is Free Dress with Pass!

Quote of the Week: "Motivation is a fire from within. If someone else tries to light that fire under you, chances are it will burn very briefly." Stephen R. Covey

Information for the Daily Bulletin is to be submitted to mascencio@mitacademy.org no later than 1:00 pm the workday before you want it to appear. A request for submission by a student needs to have the pre-approval of the teacher/advisor overseeing the requested announcement. Please make sure to "CC" that advisor in the email. All submissions may be edited. Please put "Daily Bulletin" in the subject line. Thank you.